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In 2021, GLT projects will deliver immediate results for our riders and the communities we serve. Across the Green Line, 
we will advance projects in design and in construction to improve accessibility, equity and safety for all. Next Thursday, 
January 28th  at 6:00 PM, we will host a virtual public meeting to share details about the B Branch Station Consolidation 
project starting in February. Join us to learn more about how this project will remove obstacles and save time for riders.

Construction Underway | Project Update
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Lechmere Viaduct Rehabilitation Project

Strengthen and preserve the 110-year-old viaduct for heavier loads and increased train frequency
9 Last Week | Crews continued to install carbon fiber wrapping on the underside of arches to strengthen the historic 

structure. Additional teams placed timber ties on the deck, which will serve as the foundation for the track

https://www.mbta.com/events/2021-01-28/green-line-transformation-b-branch-station-consolidation-virtual-public-meeting



